
Pub Night

Enjoy spending time in pubs? This is the group for you. The next Pub Night 
will be in September and those on this group list are notified of the date, 
and location of Pub Nights which start at 5:30 p.m. 

When notified, if you would like to attend, let the Co-ordinator know by the 
cut-off date as he needs to make the reservation to ensure everybody has 
a seat. To put your name on the list contact Co-ordinator Ron Woodward at 
r.d.woodward@shaw.ca or 250-999-7806. Ron has last year’s list so this 
only applies to those who are new. 


